NOTICE OF WORKSHOP

The Collinsville City Commission/Collinsville Municipal
Authority Trustees, Collinsville Park Board, Collinsville
Planning Commission and Collinsville Board of Adjustments
will be attending a workshop on:

“Understanding the Role of Elected Officials”

at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, June 4, 2018 at Collinsville City Hall
Commission Chambers, located at 106 N. 12" Street,
Collinsville, Oklahoma.

No Collinsville City Commission/Collinsville Municipal
Authority business is planned during this workshop.

This notice was filed in the office of the City Clerk and posted at 2:45 pm on
May 31, 2018 at City Hall display board located at 106 N. 12", Collinsville, OK
By Angela McGinnis, City Clerk.

Angelg)McGinnis, City Clerk



